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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The end of term is here! Thank you to all the parents who attended the Carol Concert; it was 
lovely to hear from both choirs and it was great to have support from so many families. It is 
such a busy time in school, with Nativity plays, concerts and celebration assemblies; all this 
requires a lot of hard work from staff and parents, so thank you to you all. 
 
I hope you have a restful Christmas with your families and enjoy your holiday break. 
 
Top Readers 
Well done to the children below who are the top readers for their class on accelerated 
reader. We have had some good feedback from parents about how much children enjoy 
using this at home! This is from 4th December to 11th December 2023 inclusive. 
 
3H           Chloe D                                    5T          Emily C 
3KH         Anya M                                    5W        Freya M 
4E            Ore J                                         6BD       Oluwajomiloju  J 
4F             Amir R                                     6P         Attal R 
 
A Message from Nursery 
A huge thank you from Ms Scott, Mrs Corke and the team for the kind donations of toys to 
the nursery. The children are enjoying playing with them and they always like having  
something new. 
 
Staff Changes 
I know you are aware that Miss Hughes, Miss Bateman and Mr Pearson are all leaving us this 
week; we wish them all well in their new adventures! 
 
We have Miss Sweetland joining us to teach in Year Three, Mrs Hancorn joining us to teach 
in Year Six and Mrs Davis joining us to provide PPA cover across the school. 
Mr Dawe will be Deputy Headteacher and will be at the back gate in the mornings. 
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Next Term 
Wednesday 3rd January School starts back. 
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